
To whom it may concern.  

 

I will be brief.  

 

The State government must apply fully scope of its powers to creating 

and advocating for rent and mortgage holiday's during the Covid 

crisis.  

 

NOT a moratorium - as we all easily understand a moratorium to be a 

profit scheme for landlord in this crisis.  

 

But our state reps pushing for this it will apply the most amount of 

leverage on federal and local governments to fall in line. 

Mortgage/Rent suspension must be enacted at all levels of government.  

 

Thank you  

 

 

 
--  

hi/bye 
kyle von hoetzendorff 
 
 


